
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As you know, the year 11 Mock exams are fast approaching. To support our year 11 students with their 
revision, we have created a new section of our school website.  
 
This new section of our website contains a video of revision tips and techniques, a copy of the mock exam 
timetable and a document with information about recommended revision guides. There are also subject 
specific videos with revision advice from the Curriculum Leaders of each subject area. Students have been 
shown the website during tutor time earlier this week, but I believe it will also be a beneficial tool for parents 
and carers to assist you in supporting your child at home with their revision.  
 
We will update this section of the website as required, as we approach the main summer exam season, 
with more information and advice to further support our young people to achieve the best grades they can.  
 
The website page can be found by clicking the following link:  
https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/revision-support/  
 
I hope you find the revision page both informative and helpful, but as always, if you have any further 
questions about how you can support your child at home with their exam preparations, please contact me 
in school.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs H Norman 
Assistant Headteacher.  

https://carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk/revision-support/

